March 6, 2025

Dear Nazareth Families,

During this Lenten season, let us embrace love and live out our core values through acts of
almsgiving, prayer, and fasting. Our Core Value for March is compassion:

"Be compassionate as your heavenly Father is compassionate.” — Luke 6:36

March always brings us into the season of Lent, a time to reflect, pray, and grow in faith. As we
engage in self-discipline, sacrifice, and acts of service through the Spiritual and Corporal Works
of Mercy, we cultivate compassion. By giving to others in the spirit of Jesus’s suffering and
sacrifice—and by living the “Nazareth Way”—we nurture empathy, kindness, and care,
becoming true followers of Christ.

We invite you to join Nazareth students for Stations of the Cross every Wednesday at 8:15 AM
in St. Francis Chapel.

Academic Excellence

Exciting News from Nazareth School!

We are proud to share the outstanding results of the 2024 Fall STAR
Assessment in reading and math. Our reading scores have improved by
11% since pre-pandemic levels and nearly 20% since 2022, while math
scores have increased by 6% since 2019 and 9% since 2022. Thanks to
the dedication of our faculty and staff, Nazareth School continues to
exceed both the Diocese of San Diego and national proficiency rates.

Academic Decathlon

Congratulations to our Academic Decathlon
Team for representing Nazareth School at the
Diocese of San Diego Academic Decathlon
Competition last Saturday! Team members Livia
Giglio, Jacob Lowry, James Lowry, Marty
Meza, Helene Nguyen, Izzy Scherer, Brady
Sipper, Liv Spenla, and Leah Vinck
demonstrated outstanding dedication and hard
work. Their commitment to knowledge is truly
commendable!
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Golf Ball Drop — Friday, March 14

Win a month of free tuition along with other prizes if your golf ball is
closest in proximity to the target.**The links to the individual student
webpages from AccelRaise to purchase golf balls for the golf ball
drop have been sent out to all families. If you did not receive an
email regarding the 2025 Nazareth School Golf Events, please notify
the office. **

Log on to https://nazgolf.accelraising.com for Golf Tournament
Registration and to purchase golf balls.

Nazareth School Golf Fun

The Nazareth School Golf Tournament is on Friday, April 11 at Carlton Oaks Country Club in
Santee. Registration is now open. You may sign up to participate online

at https://nazgolf.accelraising.com. Please share the link with family and friends.

Preschool Summer Camp Registering Now

Nazareth Preschool Summer Camp enrollment is now open. There will be
6 different weeks of summer fun. You may sign up directly for our
Nazareth School website. See the flyer in today’s family envelope for
more information.

Nazareth School asks for your support and vigilance in continuing to keep
our community safe. Thank you for keeping your child(ren) home if they o o S T
are sick or experience any symptoms. If your child is ill, please keep them B 7§ = »
home and notify Nazareth School at office@nazarethschool.org or call. e s il

God Bless,

‘Mrs. René Coons
Principal
Nazareth School

Holy Family of Nazareth
Watch over us and protect us.

Our Mission: Nazareth School, “A school with a Mission,” develops faith-filled learners who are guided by the
Core Values of the Sisters of Nazareth, providing academic excellence rooted in Catholic tradition.
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